Our Lady’s School are inviting you to join
in with the First Holy Communion celebrations on Sunday 17th June
2018 at 11.00am St Mary’s Church.

We would be delighted to see you there to support our Year 4’s on
this wonderful occasion. You do not have to be in the school choir
to attend.

Please could you fill in the form below ASAP and return to the
school office to advise whether you will be able to join in the
wonderful celebrations on June 17th.

Thank you

Mrs Cohen & The First Holy Communion Children

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION

Name Class

Signed Date

My child will be able to join in the celebrations on 17th June 2018

I will/will* not be staying at church with my child

*please cross out accordingly
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